Once Upon a Time Nursery School

Welcome Newsletter SEPTEMBER  2012
Dear Parents,

A warm welcome to you all, and to your precious offspring,  who will be entrusted to our care in the coming term. We look forward to a fun filled and happy Third Term. 
Our teaching team for the coming term will be:

Red Group
Rosy van der Westhuisen
Sarah Clarke (Assistant teacher)  will be teaching on Mondays 






and Tuesdays and assisting Rosy.
Blue Group

Seranne Beets

Yellow Group

Wendy Smart 
Green Group

Yvette  Acutt

will be assisted by Vikki Livingston (Assistant Teacher)
To ensure the smooth flowing of the first day of term, we ask parents (new and old) to kindly bring all the items from the school list, packed in a plastic bag, on Registration Day.  These items can then be put in the child’s locker on that day only, to avoid confusion on the first day of school being Monday 10th Sepember.

REGISTRATION DAY. Fee paying day (and familiarization for new pupils) is Monday 10th September   2012 from 8.00am to 10.00am ONLY 
Fee paying and Registration Routine (all parents) Monday 10 September from 8.00 to 1.00 p.m.
When parents arrive on Monday 10th September, we ask that you first come to the office where the Bursar will be in attendance to receipt your payments.

As term starts a week into September fees can only be paid on Monday 10th September. Payments made on 
Tuesday 11th  September or later will incur an interest charge. Please note all fees to be paid for the full term unless arrangement made with the Finance Director.
The School Office is open during the holidays from 8.00am -1.00pm for early fee payments.

Once you have paid your fees, I will then escort new parents to their teacher and classroom.  You will meet your child’s teacher  and familiarise yourself and your child with the school and surrounds.  Please introduce your self to staff members. Please advise teachers regarding who will be collecting your child from school, and if there is a change in your daily routine we need to know. If your driver is collecting your child, we would like a letter to that effect on headed paper identifying the driver (with ID number). We would also suggest that the driver has a notebook in which to write any messages from our Notice Board.

No child will be accepted into school with incomplete clinical records.  These details are essential for the school’s administration. Parents, it is very important that we are informed of change of addresses, landline and cell phone numbers and email addresses. If we need to contact you, up-to-date phone numbers are vital.

P.S. All new Parents. I have enclosed a little letter as a guide for parents to follow, advising how to help your child settle into Nursery School without tears. This is because there will be some children who will be attending school and away from their mothers for the first time.  This is jus a gentle way of ensuring that a  happy “little sausage” is at home in our school atmosphere and that this happiness remains.

Rosy’s cell number is 077 2 216 730, the school cell number is 077 3 067 401 and the school landline number is 776470. Please add these to your cell phone address book.

Rosy van der Westhuizen

Principal
